
 

Dear Families, 

Nearly there at the end of another year at Sheringdale. 

It is test result season and Y6 children have done incredibly well once again in the SATS. The results 
are provisional and subject to change at the moment. Final results will be published by the DFE in 
December. 

 
Combined Reading Writing and Maths – EXS+ 87% 59% GD 38% 

 

This is an incredible achievement for the children, families and staff at the school and is the 
culmination of working together throughout each child’s journey. Well done and congratulations to 
everyone.   

Children across the school have made excellent progress in all subjects – we pride ourselves on a 
broad and rich curriculum and the outcomes have been brilliant this year. On average the outcomes in 
Foundation subjects were 96% at the expected level and 53% at greater depth. These academic 
successes are impossible without the strong focus on personal development and care for the children 
which the staff deliver daily. 

We will be saying goodbye to some of our valued teachers. We wish Annie Contaoe, Steph Flack and 
Celia Young the very best in the next stage of their careers.  

I hope you all have a wonderful summer and look forward to welcoming everyone back in September. 

Best wishes, 

Sarah 

  Reading Writing GPS Maths 

Expected Standard 
+ 

87%                 73% 95%                 71% 90%                 72% 92%                 73% 

Greater Depth to 
Standard 

56% 49% 64% 59% 

SHERINGDALE SUMMER TERM NEWS 



 

 

This  term we  entered  3 Cricket Competitions, one for the girls , one for Year 5 and  one for Year 6 children. 
We also  entered 2 football competitions , one for year 3 & year 4 and one girls football festival to celebrate the Wom-
en’s World Cup this Summer. 
We took part in the Putney Schools’  Athletics Competition which including children from Year 3 to Year  6. They did 
incredibly well with the boys winning their side of the competition and the Girls coming in 2nd place. A  fantastic result 
in a very competitive field. 
We held our Annual Sports day  with perfect weather  at the St Michael’s field. All the kids were amazing and  everyone 
had  a great time. For a third year running  Sun  was the winning house. The parents race was also extremely competi-
tive this year thanks for all who took part . 



 

In Reception, we looked at familiar stories. We went on a Bear Hunt and made story maps to help us retell a story. We 

also decorated Gingerbread men as we were reading the Gingerbread Man. We had lots of fun sharing the songs we 

have been learning this year with you at our Summer Concert. 



This Term Year 1 had a busy time.  

For DT they made some delicious fruit and vegetables  kebabs . 

They went on many school trips including a day  exploring plants at Kew Gardens and a fantastic trip 
to the Chocolate Factory where they got to make their own chocolate bars.. 



Year 2 have enjoyed science learning this term. They've been learning about Plants. They took a trip 
to Wisley Gardens the weather was amazing and they all  enjoyed a picnic. 



  

This term Year 3 had a busy time . They learnt all about the Romans and enjoyed a Roman feast. They went to 
Kew Gardens where they enjoy some time inside the beehive . They also went to the Royal College of Music 
where they learnt to play gamelan instruments   



Year 4 had so much fun at PGL this term. The children were all so brave and conquered so many of 
their fears. The giant swing was a firm favorite for lots of us! 



Year 5 had an amazing  time learning all 

about the Vikings  

They also enjoyed a trip to the Southfields Academy Summer fair and had a nice time. Also our 
Laurel class did some reading with our Year 1 children and thoroughly enjoyed it. 

Year 5 had a French Café were they 

practice their language skills 



 

Summer term for Year 6 has been go, go, go! But the children have responded magnificently. They 
were all exceptional during SATs week and we are thrilled and so proud of their amazing results - a 
great reward for all of their hard work this year. Our school journey to Osmington Bay was such a 
fun week and the children embraced the challenges and were magnificent representatives of the 
school. Since returning from PGL it has been all systems go with rehearsals for the end of year 
production of The Lion King - it will be a totally roar-some performance!  



Have a wonderful Summer!! 

 

We look forward to welcoming you and the children  on 

Monday 4th September 2023.  

 

A huge Thank You to the incredible PTA for their support 

and generosity this year and to all our many parent/

career volunteers who made trips and workshops 

possible for all. 

 

Key Dates for your Diary 

SEPTEMBER 2023 

Monday 4th Start of 
Term Back 
to School 

OCTOBER 2023 

Tuesday 17th Parents 
Meetings 

Wednesday 18th Individual 
Photos 

Thursday 19th Parents 
Meetings 

Monday 23rd Half Term 

Monday 30th Start of 
Term Back 
to School 

NOVEMBER 2023 

Thursday 9th Open 
Morning 

Friday 24th INSET DAY 

December 2023 

Wednesday 20th Christmas 
Perfor-
mance 

Thursday 21st Last Day of 
Term 


